
Vision coverage is included in both the Blue Plan and the HDHP Plan

Beginning 1/1/2025 our vision coverage will change from Regence to Moda, 
a nationally recognized brand.  

There are no changes to vision coverage. Employees enrolled in Regence 
will automatically be enrolled in the vision plan with Moda – there is no 
action needed. 

Moda insurance cards will be mailed to homes in December.

Click here to learn more.

Vision coverage

https://www.tillamookwellbeing.com/copy-of-enhanced-vision-coverage
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